
From: Ralph King
To: Dalgleish, Alex (P. Dutton, MP)
Cc:  (P. Dutton, MP); 
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Date: Monday, 22 July 2024 3:55:53 PM

OFFICIAL

Dear Alexander

Thank you for your message.

AIJAC have already been in touch about the Leader’s forthcoming visit. We have scheduled
a meeting at the embassy at 12 noon on Wednesday 31 July.

I envisage a brief, private introductory conversation with the Leader and his advisers, after
which we will join the other delegation members for coffee and sandwiches. 

I have cc’ed the DHOM,  on this response. 

With best wishes,

Ralph King 

 

From: Dalgleish, Alex (P. Dutton, MP) @aph.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 7:26 AM
To: Ralph King <Ralph.King@dfat.gov.au>
Cc: @aph.gov.au>
Subject: Leader of the Opposition - Visit to Israel

 

Dear Ambassador

 

I write to inform you of the Leader of the Opposition’s intention to travel to Israel.

 

AIJAC are providing in-country support for the Leader’s travel.

 

I understand AIJAC’s in-country coordinator will shortly reach out to your office for
assistance with certain matters.
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The Leader would also like to schedule a meeting with you during his visit.

 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you require any further information.

 

Regards

 

 

Alexander Dalgleish

Chief of Staff

Office of the Leader of the Opposition
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